
 
 

 

 

 

 

February 5, 2013 
 
Mike Spencer 
City of Mena 
323 Polk 53 
Mena, AR   71953 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number:  AR0036692    AFIN: 57-00423 
 Upcoming Report 
 
Dear Mr. Spencer: 
 
This letter is a reminder that the upcoming report will be due to the Department: 
 

Report Due Date 

Progress Report towards attaining the final 
limitations for copper including detailed plans 
of how compliance with the copper limits will 
be met within the remaining 2 years of the 

interim period.  

3/1/2013 

 
The written report should be received by the Department on or before the above due date. This 
report can be mailed in or submitted electronically to my email below. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, please 
feel free to contact me at 501-682-0636, or you may e-mail me at 
copenhaver@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lindsay Copenhaver 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 


